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Comments: The portion regarding goats is flawed. This directly affects people raising small farm animals to feed

Their families, which many do in this region. There is no basis in fact for this concern. The science is just starting

to be learned in regards to domestics and wild goat and sheep populations. Do not ban something preemptively,

with no basis in fact, that allows real Alaskans to live in remote regions and feed their family meat and dairy, clear

brush, pack weight, and give fiber. These people need these resources. Let's wait and learn from the tests and

studies before we have a knee jerk reaction. Please and thank you!


